
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

SEALED BIDS for the River Road Stabilization Project will be received by the Village 

Clerk-Treasurer of the Village of Nissequogue at 631 Moriches Road, St. James, New 

York 11780 until Tuesday, July 21, 2020 at 3:30 p.m.  Bids will be publicly opened and 

read at the Board of Trustees Meeting that evening at 7:00 p.m. 

 

RIVER ROAD STABILIZATION PROJECT  

VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE, NEW YORK 

 

 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION: 

River Road Stabilization Project 

 

The Bid Documents may be examined and/or obtained at the Village Hall, between the 

hours of 10:00 AM and 3:30 PM on Tuesdays and Thursdays except holidays on and 

after Tuesday, June 30, 2020.  Upon written request to Patricia Mulderig at 

nissequoguetrea@optonline.net, the Bid Documents may also be obtained by prospective 

Bidders by email on or after June 29, 2020 on Tuesdays or Thursdays. 

 

 

A deposit of $25.00 in the form of a business check made payable to the Village of 

Nissequogue (no cash accepted) is required for each hard copy set of Bid Documents.  

The deposit will be refunded to each Bidder only if the plans and specifications are 

returned to the Village, in good condition, within 30 calendar days after the award of the 

contract.  All deposits, will be forfeited to the Village after the 30 calendar days have 

elapsed. 

 

Bids should be submitted in a sealed envelope to the above address and designated:  

River Road Stabilization Project.  Bids may be delivered on the days mentioned above. 

 

The Village reserves the right to reject any or all bids submitted, to waive any informality 

or irregularity in any bid, and/or to accept any bid in whole or in part and/or to award or 

not award the contract, if in the opinion of the Board of Trustees, the best interests of the 

Village will be served.   

 

Dated: June 25, 2020 

      By Order of the Board of Trustees  

      Village of Nissequogue 

Patricia Mulderig, Village Clerk-Treasurer 
 


